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Dear Parent/Carer

RE: Year 6 Transition to Honiton Community College

We are writing to you with information concerning the process by which your child will transfer to the College from September. We are very much looking forward to meeting your son/daughter and ensuring that the transition is a smooth one!

Contained in this letter are key dates and brief information about the process. You will receive a further pack of information via your primary school soon. All of this information and relevant forms can be found on our website at:

https://honitoncommunitycollege.co.uk/joining-our-college/
Key Dates

Transition Days: 
Monday 4th July – Wednesday 6th July (small schools)
Tuesday 5th July – Wednesday 6th July (Honiton Primary and Littletown).

All students to bring writing equipment.

Transition Parents’ Evening:
Thursday 30th June, 6 – 7 pm at the Community College. Your chance to meet key staff and receive information about the College.

Transition Visits to primary schools
These will start at some point after the SATS exams.
A chance for your child to meet key staff, ask questions and generally get to know us!

First Day of Autumn Term:  Wednesday 7th of September

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us at the College, we look forward to meeting you!

Yours sincerely 

Rob Robson – Vice Principal, Pastoral

Pip Salter – Head of Key Stage 3


